
Kansas 911 Act; HB 2435

HB 2435 amends the Kansas 911 Act. The bill changes the frequency the Legislative 
Division of Post Audit is required to conduct an audit of the state 911 system from every three 
years to every five years. The next audit will  be due on or before December 31, 2018. The 
change  in  timing  will  synchronize  the  legislative  review  requirement  and  the  performance 
auditing requirement.
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